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15th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

YEAR 3 and 4 STONE AGE DAY EXPERIENCE 

 

To support our current History topic on the Stone Age, we have arranged a visit by Dan 

Tastic for our Year 3 and 4 children on Friday 10th October 2025. Dan Tastic offers ‘a 

workshop which will bring history and literature to life and spark a love for learning’. 

  

Dan Tastic has visited our school a number of times and has always provided an amazing 

opportunity for the children to enhance their learning. This day will provide a hands-on and 

interactive learning experience within school. 
 

To help cover the cost of this, we are asking for a contribution of £9.00 for each child please. 
 

Payment is to be made using our MCAS app, with payment to be made as soon as possible 

please. 
 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

Miss Liston, Miss Plumb and Miss Hawkins 

Year 3 & 4 Team 
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